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Clovis –May 5, 2021–With Spring being here, another school season ending and 
Summer rapidly approaching, thoughts are already turning to outdoor recreation. We 
have observed an increase of off-highway use vehicles operating on the streets, alleys, 
and lots of the City. 
 
For the safety of our community, the Clovis Police Department has put together an 
easy to read brochure listing the laws and ordinances regulating the operation of an 
OHV in the State of New Mexico and the city of Clovis. We feel the more educated you 
are about the safe and legal operations of the OHV will provide the operator and 
passengers a more enjoyable experience.  The brochure also has a QR scannable 
section connected to a more detail informational page that includes a map of the city. 
On this map, there are some roadways marked in red where the operation of an OHV 
is prohibited. By scanning the QR code the operator will be able to save the 
information on their electronic device for quick reviews. 
 
The brochures will be provided to the dealers selling the OHVs, in the lobby of the 
Clovis Police Department, or a person may contact any uniformed police officer on 
duty to request a brochure. 
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